
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School 
School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Thursday 2nd October 2014 

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 96.8% 

Reception: 99.2% 

Year 1: 94.5% 

Year 2: 100% 

Year 3: 98.7% 

Year 4: 99.0% 

Year 5: 99.6% 

Year 6C: 91.8% 

Year 6SB: 96.0%  

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 20 

Tuesday: 19          

Wednesday: 27  

Thursday: 16      

 

Pupils of the Week 
 

Nursery: Taaron Kian Salfarlie   

Reception: Jonas Barvaravicius  

Year 1: Jeremiah Olukayode-Owokoya 

Year 2: Nickie Lui-Vong 

Year 3: Suha Shirazee 

Year 4: Ibrahim Abdirasaq 

Year 5: Sumaiya Kosru 

Year 6C: Fahmida Begum 

 Year 6SB: Nuzha Hussain 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to remind all parents and carers that school is closed tomorrow for Eid. I would like to wish ‘Eid 
Mubarak’ to all of our children and families who are celebrating Eid– Ul –Adha at the weekend. 

We will be celebrating Eid in school on Monday afternoon with our Eid parties. Children can come to school on 
Monday in their Eid or party clothes. Please remember to bring your food donations (that do not require any 
preparation) in on Monday morning. 

On Thursday 16th October we will be celebrating Harvest.  This is a very  important celebration in the Christian 
calendar. This year we will be collecting donations of  food and toiletries for Whitechapel Mission. This is the 
same organisation that our church, St Pauls’ Bow Common Lane, is also collecting for. For the next two weeks 
Khalidah will be waiting at the gates to collect your donations. For every item which you donate you will       
receive a raffle ticket and during the Harvest assembly  we will choose three winning tickets. Each winner will 
receive a prize. Remember the more you donate the greater chance you have of being a lucky winner! Let’s try 
and collect as many items as we can. 

We are thrilled to announce that the fundraising day for McMillan Cancer charity raised an impressive £335.20. 
Well done to everyone who donated. 

Our Year 6 children are going away on their residential visit to Hautbois on Monday. I’m sure they will have a 
fantastic time. They will be having their Eid party on Monday evening. I will be updating parents via text 
throughout their stay. 

Emily Wright, Acting Headteacher 



Diary Dates: 
 

Friday 3rd October - school closed for 
EID 
 

Monday 6th October - EID Class         
Parties—non-uniform 
 

Monday 6th October  -  Friday 10th  

October - Year 6 pupils on residential  
visit to Hautbois 
 

Thursday 16th October - Harvest  
 

Friday 17th October - Year 2 class          
assembly 
 

Half Term - school closed   Monday 27th 
October—Friday 31st October 

School Uniform  
 

Please clearly label 
your child’s school 
uniform .  
 

Keep checking the 
label to ensure it 
belongs to your 
child.  

Morning Registration 
 

The registers close at 9am.  
 

Please remember to sign your child 
in the office if you arrive in school 
after 9am.  

 

The attendance challenge ends on      
Friday 10th October. Whichever class 
wins will be rewarded with a special  
prize. 


